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TO: VIBA Scientific Committee

FROM: K. Kellermann 

SUBJECT: February 10 Meeting

Puerto Rico. Dave Hogg's VLBA Memo #312 describes 
his analysis of water vapor fluctuations on Puerto Rico. These 
measurements were made partly to determine if Puerto Rico is 
an acceptable VLBA site, and if possible to quantify the effect 
of water vapor fluctuations on different parts of its island.
At this time we need to either accept or reject Puerto Rico 
as a VIBA site, noting that the latter choice would involve 
a reassessment of the whole configuration. Assuming that the 
Committee agrees that Puerto Rico is acceptable, it may also 
wish to make a preliminary comparison of the different sites; 
however, a choice among these sites cannot be made until the 
sites are examined by the Site Group.

Craig Walker will chair this meeting as I shall be 
away. Please communicate any additional agenda items to Craig 
prior to the meeting.

cc: VLBA Coordinating Committee


